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Folkestone 
School for Girls 

The 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Re: Year 10, 11, 12 and 13 examination results – August 2025 

Please see below details for how examination results will be distributed in the summer for the relevant 
year groups. 
 
 
Year 10 and year 12 

Year 10 examination results will be sent electronically on Thursday 21 August after 12:00pm. Students will 

receive an email to link them to log into the portal where they have been logging in to view their exam 

timetable, but this time to view their results. Students will not be able to collect these from school.  

Year 12 examination results will be sent electronically on Thursday 14 August after 12:00pm. Students will 

receive an email to link them to log into the portal where they have been logging in to view their exam 

timetable, but this time to view their results. Students will not be able to collect these from school. 

 

Year 11 and Year 13  

Year 11 students can collect their results between 9:30am and 11:30am from the Main School Hall on 

Thursday 21 August. Enrolment for Sixth Form will take place once results have been collected. Students who 

can’t collect their results have two options:  

• Allow someone to collect their results on their behalf. This person needs to be named in advance and will 

require photo ID on the day. If you wish for someone other than the student to collect their results, the 

student needs to fill in this google form before Friday 18th July.  

• Wait until after 12:00pm when all results will be sent electronically. Students will receive an email to link 

them to log into the portal where they have been logging in to view their exam timetable, but this time to view 

their results. 

https://forms.gle/N7mE32X7r6EcRFR8A
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Year 13 students can collect their results between 9:30am and 11:30am from the Main School Hall on 

Thursday 14 August. Members of the Sixth Form team will be available to support with all Post-18 queries. 

Students who can’t collect their results have two options:  

• Allow someone to collect their results on their behalf. This person needs to be named in advance and will 

require photo ID on the day. If you wish for someone other than the student to collect their results, the 

student needs to fill in this Google form before Friday 18th July.  

 

• Wait until after 12:00pm when all results will be sent electronically. Students will receive an email to link 

them to log into the portal where they have been logging in to view their exam timetable, but this time to view 

their results. 

 

 

 

If you have any queries regarding the collection of examination results, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Ashley Hagedorn 

Head of Sixth Form 

Email: ahagedorn@folkestonegirls.kent.sch.uk 
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